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The Estes Valley Recreation and Park District received an Immediate Needs Grant from Larimer 

County for lost revenue due to the Covid-19 pandemic.  We used the grant funds to help mitigate 

revenue lost from the complete closure of our Community Center during the pandemic.  In 

addition, increased costs for Covid protocol measures were incurred when we reopened which 

further hampered our recovery from the closure.  The Immediate Needs Grant assisted with 

rehiring adequate staff to provide our weekly fitness and aquatic classes.  And eased the burden of 

the cleaning supplies and personnel needed to comply with Covid protocols.  
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